
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members,  

We want to inform you of a recent water service line Inventory where 

we checked our drinking water lines. By visual inspection of the water 

system, and consulting the original building plans, it has been 

determined all lines in the drinking water system are non-lead.  

The health and well-being of our students, staff, and community 

remains our top priorities. If you have any questions or concerns about 

this matter, please contact the school office at (541) 825-3296.  

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work to maintain 

a safe learning environment.  

Sincerely,  

Eli Jenks  

 

Water Operator  

 

Days Creek Charter School  

 


